MIchael Schechter

I am a West Anchorage resident and I support the Constant Amended S-1 as the best map for
ensuring current communities are represented as districts. Kennedy S-1 makes the problems of the
prior round of mapping worse and seems designed solely for the benefit of Eagle River rather than
Anchorage as a whole.



